Reflection – week 3 Luella
The children seem to be enjoying this unit as the activities on needs and wants were thoroughly enjoyed and the children were clearly able to make a difference between a need and a want. This week they will look at the convention on the rights of a child and will understand why rights are important for all children. This week the activities planned will be based on the books, ‘For Every Child’ as well as, ‘The Breadwinner’. 
The activities for last week seemed very challenging to all readers. The children drew beautiful pictures of the thoughts going in their heads while they read, ‘Sandra Street’, ‘The House on Mango Street, and ‘Gri-Gri Tree’ where they were able to identify the words the author has used to describe places. This week they will continue with similar engagements but with two other stories, namely, ‘Little Mama Forgets’ and ‘Gleam and Glow’. This time they will write down their thoughts instead of drawing them. Moreover, they will now learn about inferring themes in books this week.
The children will now practice new ways of starting their stories after having learnt about leads from a variety of well-known authors. They will learn about different ways of ending their story as well. If they want to be excellent writers, they will have to have mentor authors so that they can learn a variety of ways to end their stories. To add on, they will write about a description of the place they live in. They will have to apply whatever they have learnt in the reading workshop where they read about descriptions of various settings. Now they will have to use it to better their writing. Really looking forward to seeing the revisions done, where children will apply their learning in order to write in an interesting way.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Most of the children have understood how to add and subtract fractions and simplifying fractions. Once again, it is imperative that all children learn their times tables as they will need the information to understand how to work out exponents which will be done next week and which will involve the use of the times tables. Moreover, in order to be accurate, the children definitely need the knowledge of times tables as very often they come up with inaccurate answers. The children will also be learning about angles and how to draw angles using a protractor. The children are working quietly and with concentration during the Maths Workshop.

